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Bulletin #52-24 
October 17, 2024 

 
TRAFFIC ADVISORY 

 BERTH 115 RAIL CROSSING REPLACEMENT (WBCT) 
2050 JOHN S. GIBSON BLVD, SAN PEDRO, CA 90731 

 
Construction scheduled for Friday, October 18, 2024, 7:00 p.m. to Monday, 
October 21, 2024,  6:00 a.m. 
 
DAYTIME / NIGHTTIME CLOSURES 
 
During construction the entrance and exit lanes will be closed. All vehicular traffic will 
be detoured to the Front Street and Knoll Drive entrance. The closure and detour are 
expected to begin Friday, October 18th at 7:00 p.m. and reopen by Monday, October 
21st at 6:00 a.m. This is the first of two designated weekends for construction. Additional 
Traffic Advisory will follow for next construction dates. 
 
Clearly posted signs and other traffic-related equipment will be utilized. Please use 
caution in the area as this is a highly traveled area for personal and commercial vehicles. 
 
As a reminder please do not drive around road closed signs, road closed by a cone line, 
a flagman directing traffic, or any other traffic control devices. Please use caution in the 
area and “Slow for the Cone Zone.”  
 
Construction schedules are subject to change due to weather or other unforeseen 
circumstances.  
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